
A message from Mrs Wathen & Mr Spink…… 
 

We’ve made it to the end of the first half-term of the year! It has been a busy half-term 
but an enjoyable one all the same; such a good start to the 22/23 academic year! Over 
these last couple of weeks we have met with all teachers to talk about the wonderful 
progress your children are making with new routines and relationships in their        
classrooms. It really is a pleasure to have such lovely conversations with the teachers 
who have nothing but praise for the children in their classes.  
A highlight of the week was our Autumn Disco. Lots of children turned up to school 
dressed in (or armed with) fabulous party clothes and Halloween costumes to get well 
and truly involved in the disco day fun. (Have a look at the pictures on page 3 of this 
newsletter.) A big thank you to the adults in school who helped to set up and run the 
disco. When we return from the half-term break, Years 4 and 5 will be a step closer to 
the Yorkshire Wildlife Park trip—they can’t wait to finally go on this trip, I’m sure! We 
also will be looking forward to Children in Need events and the Bookfair visiting school. 
Miss McKail is busy planning an event that you will all be invited to. In the meantime, 
have a super week off and we look forward to seeing you all on Monday 31st    
October at 8:30am. 
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Attendance news….. 

Whole school attendance is 92.8% this week.  

Remember we are aiming for 96% or above. 

The biscuit bears went to 1FA and 5GA for the best attendance this week. 

N— 83% Rec 1— 89%  Rec 2— 80%  1HM– 94% 1FA— 98% 2HW— 97% 2NI— 89% 3NB—91% 

3JH— 97% 4LB— 92%  4RM— 94% 5HW– 98% 5GA— 99% 6NP— 94% 6CH—94%  
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Autumn Term 2022 Dates 

Here are some upcoming events for your diary: 

Friday 21st October 2022— 

School closes for Half Term Holiday 

Monday 31st October 2022— 

School opens for Autumn 2 

Thursday 10th November 2022— 

Y4&5 trip to Yorkshire Wildlife Park 

Friday 18th November 2022— 

Children in Need 

Monday 28th November 2022— 

Book Fair in School 
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Autumn Discos 

 

 

Nursery Places 

We still have a few places available 

in our Nursery.   

Give us a call on 0113 2482750 to 

apply for one of the places or to   

apply for September 23. 

 



 

 

Certificate Winners This Week... 
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